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Comments: United States Forest Service :

As resident of Reno, I treasure the possibilities offered by the proximity of the forest lands nearby.  I would like to

see the amenities preserved for all to enjoy.  I therefore welcome and support the proposed amendment to

restrict future commercial development on the 3,446 acres of the Galena lands in the Carson Range.  I also

support the USFS preferred alternaative #3 which would best protect public safety reduce environmental impact

on the Atoma site.  It is very important to implement and support public access and recreation areas in both the

the Galena and Atoma  sites.

I am a very old women with many happy memories of outdoor activities in this region.  I would like to think that

we can conserve and even enlarge the experiences for others.

 


